
Notice: Mini Project Evaluation of 6th Semester 

The mini project evaluation of 6th semester is tentatively scheduled on 2nd and 3rd July, 2022. The 

evaluation will be held in online mode and will be done by industry and academic experts. The students 

are advised to complete their projects in all aspects so that the projects can be demonstrated to the 

external experts. The students are also advised to complete writing a short project report which will be 

required to be uploaded before the evaluation (uploading details will be provided soon). 

Students are required to take note of the fact that zero-tolerance policy will adopted for any means of 

plagiarism. 

Other guidelines and day wise schedule will be announced soon. 


